
 

Board of Management Report 
September 2024 
 

The Board of Management met on 16/9/24 and welcomed the entire School 

Community back to a new year.  

 Issues discussed included: 

 Information Technology 

The school bought three new interactive panels which were installed over the 

summer. There is now an interactive panel in each classroom. 

Defibrillator- The school has purchased a new defibrillator with support from the 

Nutgrove & Loreto Residents Association. 

 Policies 

The Half -One Club Policy was approved by the BoM and will be available on the 

school website. 

 Health and Safety 

The safe parking measures will continue to be in place this year and the BOM will 

communicate the School Community in regular updates. 

 School Development 

The Development Committee will be engaging with the school community to create a 

new Development Plan, and to organise fundraising initiatives including 

the promotion of the lotto, and other initiatives in collaboration with the BoM & PA. 

  

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for 

reasons of confidentiality are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is 

on 14/10/24. 

 

 

 


